December 7, 2004

Mr. Joe Alum ’70 

123 Main Street

 MERGEFIELD street2 Springfield, US 12345

Dear Joe,

Over the last several years, you have shown remarkable support for Rensselaer through your consistent leadership–level gifts to the Rensselaer Annual Fund.  For this we say, “Thank you.”  We realize that the end of the calendar year is often when alumni decide to renew their support of Rensselaer, which is why we write today.

When you think of your days at RPI, what do you remember?  Like many older alumni, you may recall a place that was always challenging, and often unyielding.  However, we are here to tell you that the Rensselaer of today is a very different place than you may recollect.  We continue to improve the quality of student life every day, with new programs such as the first-year experience, the culminating-year experience, several professional development programs, and other initiatives such as varsity, intramural, and club sports.  Consider that the freshman-sophomore retention rate is now above 95 percent—quite an improvement from the “old days!”

By now, you surely are aware of the ambitious $1 billion capital campaign that Rensselaer announced this past September.  Entitled Renaissance at Rensselaer, the Campaign for Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute, the goal is to ensure that RPI reaches its objective of becoming a top-tier technological university with global reach and global impact. And you should be aware that your gift to the Annual Fund also counts as a gift to the campaign.

Name, as you are making your year–end philanthropic decisions, we hope you will consider renewing your support for Rensselaer with a gift of $X,000 to the 2004-2005 Rensselaer Annual Fund before December 31st.  In fact, should you choose to make your gift today, you can visit our secure Web site at www.alumni.rpi.edu/give, or use the enclosed response card and reply envelope.  You may also wish to consider donating appreciated securities. The tax advantages are appealing: you get a deduction for the full face value of the securities, while simultaneously avoiding any capital gains tax liability that you would incur if you sold them.  This is an ideal way to impact student life with a reduced out-of-pocket expense. 

Name, we thank you again for your past support, and hope you will once more elect to support Rensselaer with a leadership gift to the 2004-2005 Rensselaer Annual Fund.  Please accept our warmest wishes for a healthy holiday season and a happy new year.

Sincerely,

P.S. In addition to counting toward the campaign, your Annual Fund gift will also count toward your Reunion class gift if you are celebrating your Reunion next June!
